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Question: 

For each contract or consultancy in the 2015-16 financial year, please outline: 

a) the project or engagement; 

b) the value of the contract; 

c) the name of each firm or contractor engaged; and 

d) the purpose of the contract. 

 

Answer: 

Consultancies 

AusTender 

CN Number 

Project / 

Engagement 

Contract 

Value 

(GST incl) 

Consultant 

Name 

Purpose 

CN3332376 Welfare Payment 

Infrastructure 

Transformation 

Programme 

$883,179.00 Boston 

Consulting 

Group 

Business advisory 

services 

CN3325200 Welfare Payment 

Infrastructure 

Transformation 

Programme 

$199,999.80 Agilient Pty 

Ltd 

Programme security 

advisory service 

CN3314836 DHS Functional 

and Efficiency 

Review 

$198,000.00 David Tune Strategic advice and 

review services 

CN2721461 Privacy assurance 

advice and 

support 

$80,000.00 Information 

Integrity 

Solutions Pty 

Ltd 

Privacy assurance 

advice and support 

CN3170852 Health 

compliance 

assurance 

$77,396.00 KPMG Health compliance 

assurance 



CN3296057 Budget review $76,000.10 Cogent 

Business 

Solutions Pty 

Ltd     

Budget review 

CN3285326 Change 

management and 

business planning 

services 

$75,020.00 Cordelta Pty 

Ltd 

Change management 

and business planning 

services 

CN3303478 Review of 

customer 

correspondence 

$72,077.50 Projects 

Assured 

Review of customer 

correspondence  

CN3234552 Audit services $60,500.00 Greencap-

NAA Pty Ltd 
Audit services 

 

Note: All contract values are reported on AusTender as GST inclusive.  

 

Contractors 

To provide a description of the nature of the work performed by all contractors in the 

department in 2015-16 would require an unreasonable diversion of resources. 

 

 

 

 

 


